
Public Meeting in Zurgena Theatre
26th June 2008

Thanks to everyone who attended this meeting. As prom-
ised we now publish the information presented.

A Presentation of the Facts Please note that this document
takes some time to download.

Speech given by AUAN President

Summary of Q&A Session with the audience

Thank you to those people who contacted us after the
meeting via our email address info@almanzora-au.org. As
we stated in the meeting, you are welcome to join our
group or we can support you to form your own group but we beg you -- do not sit on your hands and assume
that someone else is going to make this problem go away.

mailto:info@almanzora-au.org.

